
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:57:22 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 11:15 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
David Logan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This requested price hike seems grossly unfair.  My equal billing payment went from $125 per month to $188 this
year.  Just seems cost are totally out of control and out of line with inflation and every other factor considered.
This seems the same route that Electricity took a number of years ago and the whole board left when the Ford
government came into office. The consumer is left responsible for unwarranted price hikes by power to be that have
no vision of the real world as it actually is.  Shame on you--although I doubt if you have a clue as to what shame is.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




